
Some pics from our terrific Weekend 

at the Riverbank in Whangamata. 

 

 
 

 

 
NUDVAN NEWSLETTER 

Lots of smiling faces, a great time was 

had by all, love to see more of you 

there next time! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, talk about interesting times! I hope everyone is keeping well and 
safe in their individual bubbles, funny how bubbles sound so much more fun 
than they really are! 
 
As far as our Club goes however, the Committee held a Skype Meeting on 
Sunday evening and as you would expect it has been decided that the AGM, 
the Mid Year Xmas and etc are postponed. New dates to be decided when we 
are all allowed out of our rooms! 
 
One other thing, if you have Subs to pay please do so on line as a Bank 
Transfer please, if you have any queries please contact: 
                                                                                 Alison on 09 817 8266 
 
 
Until we met again, the Committee sends our best wishes,  
Dianna 

  

 

 


